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SUBJECT:  CONSENT

A Resolution of the Board of Trustees of the Town of Erie Approving a Professional Services
Agreement with Design Concepts for Erie Community Park - Final Phase Construction
Documents in the Amount of $487,683

DEPARTMENT: Parks & Recreation

PRESENTER: Patrick Hammer, Parks & Recreation Director

FISCAL INFORMATION:
Cost as Recommended: $487,683
Balance Available: $6,043,950
Budget Line Item Number(s): 320-50-110-605000-100022 (Parks Improvement Impact Fund)
New Appropriation Required: No

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Approve A Professional Services Agreement with Design Concepts for Erie Community Park -
Final Phase Construction Documents

SUMMARY AND BACKGROUND OF SUBJECT MATTER:

In March, staff was pleased to be able to share with the Board the master plan for the final phase of Erie
Community Park. Planning for the final phase of this park began in April 2017 when the Board of Trustees
authorized an agreement with Design Concepts to begin initial design work. This master plan is the
culmination of a multiyear planning process that has involved the community, staff and the design consultants.

TOWN OF ERIE Printed on 5/16/2024Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 20-263, Version: 1

The master plan encompasses approximately 12 acres and offers a balance between passive and active
recreation uses including amenities such as fitness trails, basketball courts, sensory gardens, outdoor reading
rooms, shaded picnic areas and gathering shelters.  The Board adopted the master plan at its March 10, 2020
meeting.

With the master plan adopted, the project team is ready to begin working to produce design and construction
documents. Design Concepts has been the landscape architect firm since the project’s inception in 2017 and
will complete the remainder of the design documentation process.  Once this phase of the project is complete,
staff will come back to the Board seeking approval to appropriate funds for construction.  Our intent is to begin
construction in 2021.

The design and construction of this project will be funded from the Parks Improvement Impact Fund. These
fees are collected from residential development projects and must be used to construct new park amenities for
community use. The 2020 Town budget includes funds for this project.

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Resolution
2. Professional Services Agreement
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